
            
Friday, 15 March 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As we approach the end of the spring term, I would like to take this opportunity to inform you about several 
important changes that will be implemented at Langley School following the Easter break. 
 
Firstly, I would like to express our heartfelt gratitude for the invaluable behaviour support we have received 
thus far. The assistance provided by Steve in supporting our pupils' behaviour both at home and at school has 
been greatly appreciated. However, I am delighted to announce that we have developed a strong in-house 
team that possesses the skills and expertise necessary to effectively support the behaviours of our pupils within 
the school premises. While we will miss Steve's support, rest assured that our team will continue to be available 
to signpost you to any external services that may be required, beyond what our dedicated staff can provide. 
 
Furthermore, I am pleased to inform you that Mrs Daly will moving to Cedars from Beeches, and I am confident 
that this partnership will prove successful and highly supportive to our pupils.  
 
In light of Mrs Daly's change, I am delighted to welcome Mrs Kee to Langley School as the new Beeches class 
teacher. Mrs Kee brings with her a wealth of experience and a passion for education that will undoubtedly 
benefit our pupils. We are excited to have her join our team and are confident that she will make an immediate 
and positive impact on the children in her care. 
 
Additionally, I would like to introduce Mr Karolski, known as Mr K, who will be joining Maples as the new class 
teacher. We are thrilled to have him as a part of our teaching staff. I am certain that he will establish a strong 
rapport with his pupils and create a supportive learning environment within the classroom. 
 
Lastly, I am pleased to announce the arrival of our new Teaching Assistants. Mrs J. O'Grady will be joining 
Beeches and we welcome Miss Quinery, who will be joining Firs.  
 
The number of younger pupils that are joining Langley mid-year has meant that we are opening a further space 
to support the size of Firs, they will be working over two bases. We are excited about the positive changes that 
lie ahead. As always, we remain committed to providing a nurturing and inclusive environment where every 
child can thrive and reach their full potential. With new staff joining, established staff will be reshuffled.  
Mrs Lynch is moving to Larches, Mrs Amiss and Mrs Ward are moving to Firs.  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding these changes, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school office who will arrange an appointment with me. We value your continued support and collaboration 
and look forward to working together to ensure the success and well-being of our pupils. 

Your Sincerely 

 
Mrs McCarroll 
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